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The Connecticut Department of Transportation wants to
hear from you.
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The Connecticut Department of Transportation
wants to hear from you.

The Statewide Transportation Improvement Program (STIP) and

Public Involvement Procedures (PIP) public comment period is open until October 9, 2020.

STIP: http://www.ct.gov/dot/STIP
PIP: http://www.ct.gov/dot/PIP
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